
St Peter’s Parish                         
Communities of Linton, Skipton, Smythesdale and Snake Valley 

Sunday November 3rd        31st Sunday in Ordinary Time (C) 

 

Parish Priest:    Fr. Kevin Maloney, V.G.  508 Leith Street, Redan Phone: 53 314 981 

               kevin.maloney@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Assistant Priest: Fr. Lovin Lolo, CSsR   Phone: 0467 517202 

Linton Parish Safeguarding Officer:  Cecelia Rowberry                                                             

Baptism Information and Bookings:  Contact Fr. Kevin Maloney, V.G. 

  

Cathedral Parish Office hours: Monday - Friday 10.00am – 5.00pm      

Phone 53 312 933   3 Lyons St Sth Ballarat          ballarat@ballarat.catholic.org.au     

Parish Coordinator:  Anita Houlihan  Admin Assistant:  Juanita Bongiorno 

Finance Officer:   Kerrie McTigue  

  

Masses November 9th/10th   

Smythesdale     Beaufort   Snake Valley      Redan   Sebastopol 

6.30pm Vigil       8.30am    10.30am      6.00pm Vigil   9.00am   10.30am 

 

Next week’s readings for 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time (Year C) 

2 Maccabees 7:1-2, 9-14      Ps 16:1. 5-6. 8. 15. R. v.15 2 Thes 2:16 – 3:5 Luke  20:27-38 

 

Recent Deaths: Mary Coutts, Kerrie Dowling, John Elliott, Bernie Nolan, John O’Keeffe 

Anniversaries: Mary Donegan, Liz Fitzpatrick, Lucy O’Donohue, Mary Taranto 

 

Please remember in your prayers those who are unwell, especially  

Margaret Cranko, Angie Polglaze, Basil Torpy, Milly Yeoman 

 

             St Peter’s Parish respectfully acknowledge that the Aboriginal people of 

 Australia are our first nation peoples and the traditional owners  

and custodians of this land. 

 

 
 

 

mailto:kevin.maloney@ballarat.catholic.org.au
mailto:ballarat@ballarat.catholic.org.au


175th Anniversary of the first Mass in Portland – November 1844                                                   

Mass will  be celebrated on Sunday, November 3rd, 2019 at 10.30am at All Saints Church 

Portland.  To attend the lunch after,  please reply to portland@ballarat.catholic.org.au  

 

Mass of thanksgiving to mark the Ordination of Bishop Shane Mackinlay - will be 

held at St Patrick’s Cathedral Ballarat on Wednesday, November 13th  at 7.00pm, 

followed by supper in the Cathedral Hall.  All welcome. 

 

Plenary Council 2020: National Theme for Discernment – November 

How is God calling us to be a Christ-centred Church that is inclusive, participatory and 

Synodal.  This National Theme for Discernment is inspired by the voices of the People 

of God who shared a passion for participating in the missionary nature of the Church 

and desire stronger support, involvement and formation among all the baptised who 

make up the Church. 

 

Parish Discernment Gathering - St James, Sebastopol 

Tuesday, November 19th -  How to be a Christ-centred Church that is humble, healing & 

merciful. 

Meetings will be held on Tuesday afternoons, 1.00pm - 3.00pm in the foyer of the church. 

Parish Discernment Gathering - St Aloysius, Redan 
Tuesday, October 29th- How to be a Christ-centred Church that is humble, healing & 
merciful. 
Meeting will be held at 7pm - 9pm in the St. Aloysius Parish Centre.   

Please contact Pauline in the St. James Parish Office (5336 1353) or Bernadette in the St. 

Aloysius Parish Office (0455 212123) to register and obtain a snapshot report to read before 

the discernment process (commencing with Scripture, silence, spiritual conversations and 

proposed actions).   

 

Scripture Reflection - Fr. Lovin has offered to facilitate  Scripture reflection sessions.  

These will be held at St. Aloysius Parish Centre on November 7th and November 

21st.  Reflections will be held after the Thursday 9.30am Mass.  All welcome to attend. 

 

Nazareth House Auxiliary Annual Fete 

Nazareth House Auxiliary Annual Fete will be held on Saturday, November 16th, 2019 

at Mill Street, Ballarat starting at 10.00am.  Cake and produce stalls, plants, spinning 

wheel and raffles, morning tea, sausage sizzle, horse rides and much more.  For 

further information contact Margaret, ph. 0419003415. 
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